
 

 

4 May 2017 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION – PLEASE READ 

Dear Parents/Carers of Y5 children, 

SELECTION TEST MEETING 

Please note that there will be a meeting to discuss the Selection Test procedure on Tuesday 

6th June 2017 at 3.30pm.  Children are not allowed at this meeting so a crèche will be 

provided.  Please indicate on the slip below if you require this facility. 

As procedures are always changing, we would urge you to attend if possible.  Please 

complete and return the form below by Monday 15th May to indicate whether you will be 

able to attend the meeting and if you require the crèche.   

I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 6th June 2017. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss M Neale 
Head Teacher  
 
 

SELECTION TEST MEETING on Tuesday 6th June 2017  at 3.30pm   

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………..  Year 5 

I/We will be attending the SELECTION TEST MEETING 

I/We will not be attending the SELECTION TEST MEETING   

I/We require    spaces in the crèche. 

SIGNED:____________________________  PRINT: _________________________________  


